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PRESS RELEASE 

ON THE PLANS FOR 6th YOUNG DIPLOMATS EVENT  
 

  
  
The BSEC PERMIS Secretary General Ambassador Lazar Comanescu met on 25 November 
2022, Mr. Walter Glos, Head of the Turkish Office of the Konrad Adenauer Foundation 
(KAS). The meeting, also attended by Executive Manager in PERMIS Rositsa Stoeva and 
KAS Project Coordinator Arzu Yüzgeç, discussed preparation of the 6th Edition of the 
Workshop for Young Diplomats from BSEC Member States, which will take place on 13-16 
September 2023 in Antalya, Republic of Türkiye. The workshop will be focused on 
connectivity.  
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